
WELCOME HOME SUNDAY – July 5th, 10:30 am 

While Harmony prepares to reconvene in-person gathering,  we are working harder than ever to do our 
part to prevent the spread of COVID19. Gathering for worship is at the heart of what it means to be in a 
community of faith and is of profound significance to us. We will stay the course to meet in person on 
July 5th, at 10:30 a.m., but will increase effort to follow current health protocols. 

Please do not arrive before 10:15 a.m. for service. Upon arrival, a greeter will hold the door for you. 
Please refrain from personal contact (handshaking and hugs). Masks, gloves, hand sanitizer will be 
available at the entrance. Please allow our ushers to escort you to a seat. There will only be a family 
service available with no specialized children’s services, childcare, nor coffee service. An offering drop 
box will be available at the sanctuary and lobby doors.  

Harmony has put in place the following protocols at our facility: 

• All staff and volunteers will wash or sanitize hands upon entering the building and will be wearing 
cloth face coverings.  

• All staff and volunteers will self-screen for fever, cough, known close contact with a person 
confirmed to have COVID-19, or any possible signs or symptoms, before entering the church. 

• Promote social distancing – rows are spread allowing 6 feet distance between, seats are in groups 
for family units to sit together or individuals with 2 seats empty between.  

• Intensified cleaning and disinfecting – we have developed a routine schedule of cleaning and 
disinfecting. LifeGroups have volunteered to clean bathrooms, disinfect seats, wipe down all 
frequently touched surfaces between all services. 

• Hand sanitizer is readily available. 
• Doors will remain open to promote a touchless environment.   
• Posting readily visible signs that promote everyday protective measures and describe how to stop 

the spread of germs by properly washing hands and properly wearing a cloth face mask. 
• Ongoing monitoring of state and local notices and best practices to prevent the spread of germs. 

 

Harmony leadership is asking you, as a worshipper to adhere to the following health protocols out of 
Christian care and compassion for those around you attending the in-person service: 

• Please wear a face mask as you enter the building and while we worship together in song.  
• Self-screen for fever, cough, known close contact with a person confirmed to have COVID-19, or any 

possible signs or symptoms before entering the church. 
• Promote social distancing. To the extent possible, minimize in-person contact with others not in the 

same household. Please do not congregate in the facility. 
• Carry hand sanitizer, use it regularly, while at the church especially after contact with any individual 

outside your household. 
• Individuals aged 65 or older are at a higher risk. To the extent possible, maintain 6 feet distance. 

We strongly encourage the at-risk population (those 65 or older, especially those with chronic lung 
disease or any weakened immune system) to watch or participate in the service online and not in 
person. 


